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August 15, 2022 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
 Re: DW 21-115 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
  Special Contract with Anheuser-Busch, LLC 
  Supplemental Reconciliation 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Enclosed please find Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s (Pennichuck) supplemental 
reconciliation in PDF and Excel formats.  This reconciliation schedule differs from the one 
originally filed on July 22, 2022 as follows: 
 

1. Contract 5, Account 100020308, Column W, had the incorrect DW19-084 
rate recoupment amount.  The amount in the 8-4 reconciliation was the amount for Account 
100012322 instead of the amount for Account 100020308. 

 
2. Contract 5 – Both account reconciliation formulas inadvertently double 

counted the flushing credits.  This has been corrected. 
 

These revisions reduce the credit owed to Anheuser-Busch to ($29,828.28) from 
($31,915.59).  Pennichuck apologizes for any confusion this revision may cause.  
Pennichuck thanks the Commission for its review of this reconciliation.  This reconciliation 
is being provided to the service list for this docket with the expectation that the Department 
of Energy will be filing its position on the reconciliation. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
cc: Discovery Related Service List for DW 21-115 
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